
PUBLIC NOTICE from the BLACK CANYON CITY WATER IMP DISTRICT 

 

 

 

Next Regular Board Meeting:    

Tues. Oct. 27, 2015 6 P.M. BCC Public Library 

 

Public Rate Hearing scheduled for  

 Tues. Nov. 24, 2015 6:15 P.M. BCC Public Library 
 

The Public Rate Hearing is scheduled in conjunction with 

the Regular Nov. Board meeting for consideration of a 

proposed $3.00 per customer/per month increase in water 

charges at which time the Public may comment on the 

proposal. 

 

 

 

The Public is encouraged to attend. 
 

If you have any questions, please call the Management Office at (623) 374-9408 or any 

Board member. 
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